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January 11, 1956

Dr, Paul Bronniman
Cuban Gulf 0il Co.
Box729

Havana, Cuba

Dear Dpr, Bromniman:

There is & distinet possibility that we might be
able to use @& man of your qualifications in the near
future. If you are interested in becoming & memboz of
the staff of the Geology Department here, please £i11
out the enclosed application blank, You may not ba
able to supply the official college transcript because
Furopean Universities usually don't have any. A% any
rate I would appreciate a letter from you telling mo
vhether you are interested or not.

With best personal regards,

Sincerely,

H, B. Stenzel
Chairman
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